
Dear Colleagues:

 Tulane University prepares for emergency situations through our Offi  ce of Emergency Preparedness
& Response. Comprehensive procedures are in place to ensure eff ective and well-managed actions in the 
event of university emergencies. While our offi  ce manages threats and emergency situations year-round, we 
want to share a few best practices and reminders as we prepare for the 2023-24 academic year.

EMERGENCY ALERTS
   Should the need arise for us to send an emergency alert
(called TU Alerts), you will receive it via text message, phone call,
email, and/or Everbridge app. To receive emergency text alerts
(the most common way we send alerts):
   •  Make sure your cell phone number is listed in your portal
       in Gibson.

Download the Everbridge app, available for free in the App Store
and Google Play store and select Tulane University as your
organization, then log in with your Tulane credentials.

HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS
 When a tropical storm or hurricane threatens the New Orleans area, the university will notify 
employees about cancellations, closures, and if the university will shelter in place or evacuate via email, text 
message, and the university’s emergency website (tulane.edu/emergency). 
 If a university closure order is given, employees will not be allowed to remain on any of the 
university’s campuses or use Tulane University buildings as storm shelters, unless designated as
essential personnel by the Offi  ce of Emergency Preparedness & Response. Additionally, no
employees except designated essential personnel will be allowed to seek shelter with Tulane students who
are evacuated by the university. As you create your personal plan, please make accommodations for working 
and/or teaching remotely for at least a week.

POST-CLOSURE ACTIONS
 Following a university closure, the university will provide updated information, including when 
you may return to the university’s facilities, via email, text message, and on the university’s emergency 
website, tulane.edu/emergency. Do NOT return to any of the university’s campus facilities until university 
leadership has communicated that it is safe to do so. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Additional information regarding emergency preparedness can be found on our website,

emergencyprep.tulane.edu. You should familiarize yourself with your department’s emergency plan to 
ensure you know your roles and responsibilities in the event of an emergency. If you have any questions, please 
email us at emergencyprep@tulane.edu.

              Use this QR code to learn more about downloading and using Everbridge as
               well as hurricane preparedness.
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Tulane University: T U ALERT: A
tornado WARNING has been issued
for our area. Remain in/seek shelter
in the nearest building immediately.
nixle.us/DHAHA

Tulane University: T U ALERT:
Tornado Warning All Clear nixle.us/
DHAJ2


